
Subject Fw: Highlands

From Camille Leung

To Amy Ow

Sent Monday, April 20, 2020 1:41 PM

From: Neil Trenerry <neil@cervelliere.com>
Sent: Monday, April 20, 2020 1:40 PM
To: Camille Leung <cleung@smcgov.org>
Subject: Re: Highlands 

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of San Mateo County. Unless you recognize the sender's email 
address and know the content is safe, do not click links, open attachments or reply.

Thanks 
I appreciate your help.
Regards
Neil Trenerry, CESSWI, QSP.
Risk Consultant
Cervelliere Limited
Cell 925-752-4843
Office 925-240-3575

www.cervelliere.com
Construction Safety and Stormwater Compliance Consultants

For a copy of our latest Safety & Stormwater equipment catalog
click here

On Mon, Apr 20, 2020 at 1:36 PM Camille Leung <cleung@smcgov.org> wrote:

Hi Neil,
I forwarded your email for Steve to consider. Thanks

From: Neil Trenerry <neil@cervelliere.com>
Sent: Monday, April 20, 2020 1:11 PM
To: Camille Leung <cleung@smcgov.org>
Cc: Noel Chamberlain <noel@nexgenbuilders.com>; Jessica Henderson-McBean <JHenderson-
McBean@swca.com>
Subject: Re: Highlands 

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of San Mateo County. Unless you recognize the sender's email 
address and know the content is safe, do not click links, open attachments or reply.

Fw: Highlands
Wednesday, May 20, 2020 2:01 PM
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Camille 
I believe we should move forward, especially knowing we have a good weather window, and the lifting 
on May 1st is not certain. Plus if we get a storm in early May it will not have time to install the storm 
drain in time.
Regards
Neil Trenerry, CESSWI, QSP.
Risk Consultant
Cervelliere Limited
Cell 925-752-4843
Office 925-240-3575

www.cervelliere.com
Construction Safety and Stormwater Compliance Consultants

For a copy of our latest Safety & Stormwater equipment catalog
click here

On Mon, Apr 20, 2020 at 12:31 PM Camille Leung <cleung@smcgov.org> wrote:

Hi Neil,
With the current dry weather and possible lifting of the SIP by the first week of May, we are 
thinking that construction of permanent drainage facilities may not be as necessary. Lets 
keeping watching the weather and news of the SIP. In the meantime, please require the 
applicant to maintain, replace, and add erosion control measures as needed.  
Thanks

From: Neil Trenerry <neil@cervelliere.com>
Sent: Monday, April 20, 2020 12:23 PM
To: Camille Leung <cleung@smcgov.org>; Noel Chamberlain <noel@nexgenbuilders.com>; Jessica 
Henderson-McBean <JHenderson-McBean@swca.com>
Subject: Highlands 

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of San Mateo County. Unless you recognize the sender's email 
address and know the content is safe, do not click links, open attachments or reply.

Morning Camille 
Do you have any updates?
Thanks
Neil Trenerry, CESSWI, QSP.
Risk Consultant
Cervelliere Limited
Cell 925-752-4843
Office 925-240-3575

www.cervelliere.com
Construction Safety and Stormwater Compliance Consultants

For a copy of our latest Safety & Stormwater equipment catalog
click here
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